
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Happy February everyone! Please see the information below that is pertinent to your child/ren. 

 

Achievements and Celebrations  

 

 

 

February 2024 
Newsletter 

 

Dodgeball Festival 

Well done to our Year 2 children who took 

part in a recent Dodgeball festival.  They had 

a great time and displayed fantastic teamwork.  

We have a few more festivals this year so we 

will keep you posted!   

 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Well done to everyone who took part in the 

Sports Hall Athletics.  Mr Randall said he was 

blown away with how well you all competed 

and well done for finishing second overall! 

The girl’s team finished 1st and the boy’s team 

finished 2nd; overall 2nd place! 

  



Parent Carer Survey Responses 
 

Thank you to the parents and carers who took the time to respond to the annual school survey before Christmas. The Senior Leadership 

Team and the Governing Board spend time to analyse all of the data.  We are continually reviewing our provision and making changes to 

improve our school even further.  

Class Web Pages 

Please refer to your class’s web page on our school website for all of the pertinent information that you will need for this half term. This will 

include           PE days, their weekly learning journeys, academic expectations, Renaissance reading links, etc. Here is a link to our school 

website: Rode Heath Primary: Welcome to our school... 

 

Residential Visits  

 
Residential visit letters for Years 2, 3, 4 and 6 have all been sent out via email. All children are required to pay the non – refundable 

deposit of £25 and the remaining balance for all trips needs to be paid two weeks prior to the trip (with the exception of Year 5) 

 

Please note:  The provisional cost of all trips is worked out on the whole class attending. If a substantial number of children don’t attend 

this can have a major impact upon the viability of the trip. Please note: you can pay amounts off the balance at any time via your scopay 

account and if your family have difficulty in making the payment please see Mr Frankland at your earliest convenience. 

 

Each class will hold a residential meeting in order for you all to understand more about the trip.  If you do have any questions in the 

meantime, please contact school.    

 

Parent / Carer Consultation 
Spring term parent/carer consultation meetings will be held face to face on Wednesday 13th March and Wednesday 20th March. 

Booking information will be set out in advance.  

 

School Events  
Date Time Event 

Friday 2nd February  NSPCC Number Day 

Announce House Winners 

Wednesday 7th February  House Winners Afternoon (non-uniform for the winners) 

Wednesday 7th February – 

Friday 9th February 

 Year 5 three day residential to York 

Monday 12th February – 

Friday 16th February 

 Rode Heath Space Science Week 

Friday 16th February  Whole School Disco (more information will follow from the 

PTFA) 

Friday 16th February 

(school closes) – Monday 

26th February (school re-

opens) 

 Spring Half Term Holiday 

Thursday 29th February  6:30pm  Year 6 Parent/Carer Virtual (Zoom) Meeting for SATs 

Thursday 7th March   *World Book Day* 

Tuesday 12th March  Year 2 Liverpool Trip 

Wednesday 13th March  4pm until 

7:30  

Parent/carer consultation evening  

Wednesday 20th March 4pm until 

7:30 

Parent/carer consultation evening 

Thursday 21st March 4pm Down Syndrome Awareness Day 

Y2 Sports Festival at Gainsborough Primary 

 

Careers 
As part of our wider development curriculum, we are looking for adults who would be willing to talk to our children about their chosen 

careers.  If anyone would be willing then we would love to hear from you – just contact the school office.   

 

Kind Regards, 

https://www.rodeheath.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://www.rodeheath.cheshire.sch.uk/


John Frankland 

 

Please go to our Facebook page for a further 

look of what we have been up to in our 

classrooms: 

 

(1) Facebook 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/rodeheathschool

